
Lockport  Pre-K Newsletter 
 
Week # 39 May 6—10, 2024 
 
Insects and Creepy Crawlers 

 
We will begin to assess the children on all we have learned this year. Report cards will go 

home the last week of school. 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 
The Itsy Bitsy Spider 
went up the water 
spout!  The Hungry 
Caterpillar, The 
Grouchy Ladybug and 
The Very Quiet 
Cricket will be just 
some of the books we 
will read as we learn 
about insects.  We will 
discuss the parts of 
bugs and sing some 
buggy songs.  Our 
class will also focus on 
phonetic sounds.  Ask 
your child what letters 
say to see if they 
know! 

CONCEPT: 
 
Green ones, yellow 
ones, spotted and 
multi-legged bugs!  
There are so many to 
sort.  The children will 
show off their skills by 
sorting them by color, 
size, type and how 
may legs they have.  
We will show the 
children how to 
determine the 
difference of a spider 
to an insect.  We have 
a bug in a leaf activity 
to enjoy as well.  
Lastly, the children 
will get to go outside 
and see if they can find 
any bugs! 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
We are going to be 
creative this week 
during craft and 
writing as the children 
make a ladybug and a 
bumblebee project.  
We will work on 
readiness papers and 
name papers to help 
with printing.  We will 
have the children 
practice cutting too. 
 
Our Mother’s Day 
project will be sent 
home this week.  No 
peeking until Sunday! 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
Happy Mother’s Day 
to all of our 
wonderful moms!  
We hope you enjoy 
the day relaxing and 
being treated like a 
queen. 
 
Our Spring Sing is on 
Thursday, May 23 
here at school.   
 
Happy birthday to 
Nyla!  She will be 
turning 5 on May 11. 
 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Welcome May! 
 

Miss Riley and Mrs. Yasmin 


